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At the end of the first World War, every school in the area was given a memorial plaque listing the names of ex-pupils who lost
their lives.

Our plaque was proudly displayed in the old school building in Castle Road, Sandgate until we moved to our new site in 1972;
unfortunately it was lost during the transition.

For the last year, members of the Sandgate Society have been researching the names contained on the original board, finding
materials of the correct date and consulting with a traditional sign writer in order to provide the school with a replacement.

On Wednesday we held a very special assembly when members of the Sandgate Society came in to present this to us. We are
very grateful to them for this and have already installed this in the hall. The school’s place in the community is very important
to us and we look forward to continuing our links with the society.

School clubs have started this week and as always, the uptake has been immense. We pride ourselves on providing the children
with as many opportunities as we can. Already we have 250 children involved in various sports and this number will only rise
during the academic year.

It has been a delight welcoming the next generation of Sandgate pupils and their families into the school. Not only is it an
exciting time for them but the existing pupils love to see the arrival of new friends and siblings. Foundation children start full
time on Monday.

We held our PTA AGM on Wednesday to elect committee members for the year; thank you to everyone who stood or came to
vote. It gives me great pleasure to introduce the following parents:

Chair: Peter MacFarlane Committee members:
Vice-chair: Gemma Duffy Claire Bibaud
Treasurer: Kendra Charman Sarah Arana-Morton
Secretary: Abbey Groombridge Cally Cooke

Piwah Ip

Becky Saer

Louise Warburton

Cait Byrne

Mr Matthew Green, Headteacher

PTA MEETING AGENDA - Wednesday 18th
September at 7pm in the Community Room

1. Welcome and Intro to the new committee and
our vision for the academic year, inclusivity of all
parents and how to achieve this (live streaming of
meetings?)

2. PTA Committee Member roles: Treasurer &
Co-opt

3. Sandgate Social

4. Class Reps
5. AOB
> : ; i< e All Welcome!
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MON 16th Sept TUES 17th Sept WED 18th Sept THURS 19th Sept FRI 20th Sept
Foundation: Year 4 Beach Years 3 & 4 Football Year 4 Swimming Lunchtime Football
All children in full time | Trip 9.00 - 12.30pm 3.15-4.15pm (KS1)

e . . . Rugby Club Lunchtime
Gy{nnals‘ucs. Fitness to Music Lunchtime | pTA Meeting 7.00pm Girls Football (K52)
KS1 3.15 - 4.30pm ; Hockey (KS2) 3.15 - 4.30pm
KS2 4.30 - 5.30pm Lunchtime Football 3.15 - 4.30pm ' '
(Please contact High5 |Years5 & 6
Sports on Dance Club
07548294804) Football Club 3.15-4.30pm 3.15-4.15pm (Please
contact Charley on
Karate 3.15-4.30pm 07772637271)
(Please contact Sensei




Have You Seenl SANDGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA PRESENTS

on Instagram

Reading books hidden all
over Folkestone to read
and return. JOIN US FOR A DRINK TO KICK OFF THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR
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Well done to Harry H in Wolves 5 > > > > EEFNEK .:::t'rl::rlrl:rt::::
who won the Folkestone Invicta > S
trophy for the Player of the Week! | ® 2 2

#EKEYS Starting 12th September
ERUE Junior Youth Club

INCLUDING PERSONALISED At Shepway Youth Hub

KIT DELIVERED TO Calling all Children in school years 4,5 and 6,
EVERY CHILD
Attending Schools In the Folkestone/Hythe
District!
Every Thursday 3:30 to 5:30pm
TERM TIME ONLY

For more information please contact
03000 411008

* Launching at participating clubs
around the country from September 2019

* Please note this programme is aimed at beginners
and not members of existing hockeu clubs

shepwayearlyhelp@kent.gov.uk

Tell your friends about Hockey Heroes!
+ Hockey Heroes hos been designed firstly to get more Good luck to our Year 6 pupils who are taking the
children playing hockey, but ultimately to encourage them

laloin hosloli tlubs Shepway Tests tomorrow. We will be thinking of you
+ Please help us to grow the sport we all love by telling your and WIShIng yOU a pOSiﬁVE experience.

non-hockey friends with children aged 5-8 about
Hockey Heroes!

« Send them to hockeyheroes.co.uk for all the details!

Gold Book
Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded
STAR CLASSES FOR ATTENDANCE in the Gold Book this week:
The classes awarded ior the best attendance are: soril (Rabbits| . 3 Olive P (Owls)
EYFS/Key Stage 1: Rabbits & Penguins Alex C (Rabbits) Isaac S (owls)
Key Stage 2: Wolves, Bears, Seahorses, Sofia S (Panthers) Charliel-L  (Penguins)
Eagles & Gorillas Teddy H (Panthers) Ida 'S (Penguins)
q Kelsey G (Bears) f 4 0 AtesY (Wolves)
Here are the attendance figures for w/c Ethar M o) Kara S (Wolves)
2nd September 2019: -
Saskia C (Turtles) William S M (Seahorses)
Rabbits 100% Owls 91.7% Jacob D (Turtles) Sophie B (Seahorses)
Panthers 96.7%  Penguins 100% Sophia C (Tigers) "1 GemmaE  (Geckos)
Wolves 100% Bears 100% Alfie B (Tigers) Fraser K (Geckos)
Seahorses 100% Turtles 99.2% Jasper S (Eagles) Noah S (Gorillas)
Tigers 99.2%  Geckos 99.2% Jacob H (Eagles) . ., Gia-LunaP  (Gorillas)
Eagles 100% Gorillas 100% l
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